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As the year comes to a close, I just want to express my thanks for a wonderful 2016-
2017 school year.  Our class has grown in so many ways – academically, socially and as a 
Lincoln Bassett Community School family.  Many great relationships were made throughout 
the year between students, teachers and families and I truly enjoyed having the 
opportunity to work with you all.   
 
 Our class showed tremendous growth in literacy and math this year and student 
success would not be possible without parental support at home – so a big thank you for 
working with your children on their reading logs and daily homework/math packets.  Not 
only are you supporting their learning, but you are supporting the idea that you want them 
to be successful – something we have pushed in the classroom throughout the year. 
 
 I will miss this group of students, as we definitely did have a lot of fun.  But this 
group is more than ready for third grade, and I see nothing but greatness in their future!   
Report cards will be distributed on the last day of school which is Monday, June 26th, 
2017 (early dismissal). 
 
 The last day for the before- and after-school program is Friday, June 16, 2017.  
Students will only be dismissed as pick-ups or bus students after Friday.  Please be sure to 
let your child know how s/he will be getting home or call the office at (475) 220-8500 with 
any dismissal changes. 
 

I hope everyone has a fantastic summer, and don’t forget to encourage your 
students to READ!!!!  
 

Thank you again for a wonderful year!    
 

 


